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We’ve got some great events coming up for children 

and parents in the first half of this year. On the 13th Feb 

we will be hosting a Valentine’s Beetle Drive after 

school (letters will be out next week).  

The PTA will be organising a movie night for all children 

in March. We’re going to do two showings for KS1 and 

KS2.  

Our fabulous Quiz Night is back! On the 8th April you’ll 

be able to come along to The Blue Pigeons for a fun 

night with all the family! Tickets will be on sale soon. 

It’s great fun and we’ll sort out teams on the night. 

Prizes for winners and losers! 

I just want to thank you for all your support. From our 

fundraising efforts we have been able to buy a Smart 

Board for class 1, along with supporting our school 

with purchases of books and transport costs for the 

swimming lessons and trips. 

Please look out for information in the book bags about 

Dover Lotto! This is a great way to support the school 

(50% of tickets sales come to us), plus you could win 

lots of money too! The top prize is a huge £25,000! 

Wow! Anyone can join, so spread the word! 


